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 Knox County Growth Policy Coordinating Committee to Meet  
 
 

KNOXVILLE, Tenn.—Members of the Knox County Growth Policy Coordinating Committee 

will hold their first public meeting on Tuesday, Oct. 24 to consider amendments to the Growth 

Policy Plan.    

 

The meeting will take place at 5 p.m. in the Main Assembly Room of the City County Building.  

 

Knox County began the process to create its first Comprehensive Land Use and Transportation 

Plan several years ago. Advance Knox was a data driven process to create a plan to guide 

growth, land use, transportation, economic prosperity, and quality of life for years to come. To 

support the county’s growing population, housing needs and businesses, the Growth Policy Plan 

must be updated.  

Though Knox County has experienced significant growth, the Growth Policy Plan hasn’t been 

updated in almost 20 years. Updating the map and plan are an important piece of this process. 

After two years of community engagement on this project, and working with a team of 

consultants, we are ready to move forward with a plan for adoption.  

 

 To sign up to speak at the public forum, call 865-215-2005. For more information about 

Advance Knox, copies of the amendments, and members of the committee, please contact the 

project team at contact@advanceknox.org or visit the website. 
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